Beep River Board of Fire Commisgioners

57 Union Street » Deep River, CT 06417

Oct. 8, 2015
The October 8, 2015 Special meeting of the Deep River Fire Commission began at 5:30
P.M. with Spitzschuh, Lee, Bowden, and Budney., Lanouette was absent.

After attendance was taken, the Commission went into executive session to further
discuss the appointment of a permanent Fire Marshal.

After a ten minute deliberation, the Commission voted in favor of David Heiney Jr. as the
new Fire Marshal, as described in the Fire Marshal job description.

Lee will contact the Selectman, as well as Mr, Heiney, at his first convenience, in order to
have him sworn in before the current term expires.

The Commission will also send a letter to Mr. Leighton regarding Mr. Heiney’s
appointment,

The meeting adjourned at 5:50 PM, moved by Bowden, 2™ Budney. Unan.

Respectfully Submitted,
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